FROM THE DESK OF
BERNIE ECCEESTONE

17" June 2014

To : All Journalists

To aveid any further misunderstanding, I can confirm the proposed Press Release was
sent on the 13" June 2014 concerning the Niirburgring (attached). We amended this as
follows.

¥ kil

Bernie£cclestone
CEO of the Formula One Group




London, this week. Mr. Ecclestone and Mr. Wild did agree to enter into a long term partnership to
bring the F1 German Grand Prix to the NUrburgring.

The aim is to run at least the next five years every year the prestigious event at the Nirburgring.
This wouid give the event more value for all parties involved both partners believe.

The spectators will know where and when to go, Sponsors and Partners can make up their planning
with better visibility for the years to come.

The future will see although a new financial model between the two parties involved, basically
revenues will go up te a certain level to the organisers and above that level to the Niirburgring.
Further both parties did agree to start immediately the communication to potential long term
sponsors and partners.




13" June 2014

Robertino Wild

capricorn AUTOMOTIVE GmbH
Speditionstrafie 23

40221 Disseldorf

Vid EMALL:

Dear Roberting
It you intend to put out the Press Release, | would like you to say:

“London, this week. Mr. Ecclestone and Mr. Wild éid-cgreeto-snterinte endeavoured 1o bring
about a long term partnership 1o bring the FI German Grand Prix to the Niirburgring.... “

Best wishe,

Formula One Management Limited is a wholly owned subsidiary of Formula One World Championship Limited and acts as its agent
and bhusiness manager

This email is confidential and way also be legally privileged. [fvon are not the infended recipiont. please notfy us immediately -
vou showld not copy if or use it for any puspose, nor disclose its contenss to any other person.
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